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August 7, 2023 
 
Dear Big Walnut Local Schools: 
  
Thank you for your application for the FY24 Early Childhood Education Grant. 
We are excited to inform you that your program has been selected to receive 
funding. The grant award for Big Walnut Local Schools is for 65 slots at 
$4,250 per slot equaling to $276,250. Below you will find the following sites 
that have been approved to provide Early Childhood Education grant services: 
 
Approved Districts/Slots Awarded: 
Big Walnut Local Schools 
 
 
The following summarizes your grant award details: 
 

Project Name: FY24 Early Childhood Education Grant  
Source of fund: State GRF 
Award amount: $276,250 
Project Period: July 1, 2023 – June 30, 2024  
USAS Fund Number: 439 

 
We appreciate the time and effort you put into your application and are 
impressed by your dedication to serving Ohio's youngest citizens. 
Congratulations on this well-deserved achievement. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact The Early Childhood Education 
Grant Team at earlychildhoodeducation@education.ohio.gov. Thank you for your 
commitment to providing services to our early childhood community.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Wendy Grove, Ph.D. 
Director, Office of Early Learning and School 
Readiness
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